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Putting the health & safety of our community first

Coronavirus (COVID-19)
Advisory & Update

Ridgecrest Regional Hospital
continues to follow the latest
developments with coronavirus or
COVID-19. The hospital is working
closely with Kern County Public
Health and California Department
Public Health (CDPH) to stay up to
date with this rapidly evolving
situation and are implementing
recommendations as more is learned
about this disease.

“The safety of our visitors, patients,
local communities, employees, and
physicians remains our highest
priority and we are taking steps to
limit the spread of the virus and care
for those who need it”, said Jim

Coronavirus Video
Update from RRH & RPD

In efforts to assure and inform our
community, we partnered
with Ridgecrest Police Department in
this joint video to address some key
questions and concerns at this time...

Featuring:

Jed McLaughlin, RPD Chief of
Police
Jim Suver, RRH
President/CEO
Brenda Diel, RN, RRH
Administrator of Quality,
Infection Prevention, Safety &
Risk
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Suver, RRH President/CEO. “At this
time, there are still no confirmed
cases of COVID-19 in Kern County.”
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